
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP 
 

 
 4th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
  

We are delighted to announce that Sports Day at Coates Primary School is fast approaching, and we wanted to 
provide you with some important information regarding the event.  

To ensure the safety and smooth running of the day, we kindly request that everyone attending the day 
remain in the designated spectator areas during the races.   

The toilets near the school office will be available for parents to use. However, please note that these toilets 
will only be accessible through the gate, which will be closed when the children are outside. To gain access, 
please ask a member of staff who will gladly assist you. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this 
measure but it is necessary to prioritize the children's safety.  

Following the Key Stage 2 races, we will have a picnic lunch on the field. We kindly request that when folding 
your picnic blankets, please ensure that any crumbs are contained within this and you do not shake your 
blankets. This will help us keep the school grounds clean and tidy for everyone to enjoy whilst also minimising 
risks for pupils with food allergies. We appreciate your understanding in this matter. There will also be 
sanitizing stations available to support this.  Could I also please take this opportunity to remind you that we 
are a nut free school and no produce containing nuts should be brought onto school site.  We also kindly ask 
that parents refrain from eating in the areas where the children are sitting and that no food be consumed on 
the track to avoid any potential hazards.   

Lastly, if you would like to bring your own chairs to Sports Day, you are more than welcome to do so as we will 
not be able to provide seating for spectators.   

We are eagerly looking forward to Sports Day, your support and involvement play an essential role in making 
this event successful and enjoyable for all. If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  

 Thank you, can't wait to see you there!  

 Many Thanks,  

 

Mr Bradshaw  

 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


